
                     
 

MEDIA ANNOUNCEMENT 
  

Addis Ababa, October 24, 2017: The United States Mission to the African 
Union and the African Union are proud to present their first ever Countering 
Violent Extremism (CVE) Week at the African Union Commission from 25 - 
27 October 2017.    
 
CVE Week is a joint initiative of the United States Mission to the African 
Union Commission, in collaboration with the U.S. State Department’s 
Bureau of Counterterrorism, USAID Africa Bureau.   
 
This week has been designed to bring together professionals from across 
the world – including representatives from the Regional Economic 
Communities – to discuss ways in which the United States and the African 
Union can collectively work together to prevent and counter the rise of 
violent extremism in Africa.  The U.S. Mission to the African Union and the 
AU hope to make this an annual event. 
 
Journalists are invited to cover opening remarks in Conference Hall 
Four at 9:00 am, at the AU Commission.  
 
 
For furfur information: 
 

Mrs. Esther Azaa Tankou| Head of Information Division| Directorate of Information and Communication | 

African Union Commission | Tel: +251911361185| E-mail: yamboue@africa-union.org; www.au.int  

 
Mr. Chris Meade; Political-Public Diplomacy Officer; US Mission to the African Union (USAU) 
Phone: (+251) 11-130-7067  Mobile: (+251) (0)911-529-787 
Web: www.usau.usmission.gov  Email: meadec@state.gov 
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